
School Newsletter    18th December  2020                Issue: 15 
Christian Value:  Peace   Learning Behaviour:  Participation      Worship Theme:  Advent 

 

Every day your child spends 

in school really matters. 

This week’s attendance  

superstars are: 

FSC 98% 

2W 100% 

 3L 99% 

COVID-19 Procedures over the Christmas Holidays 

Please book a test as soon as possible if your child develops symptoms to 

allow us to take the appropriate action. 

Symptoms that develop between today (18th December) and Sunday 

(20th December) will result in school having  to inform other parents 

of the need to isolate their children. This will be due to close contact 

within school 

Please continue to report all positive cases to the School throughout the 

Christmas holidays via covid@dsatkibworth.org 

Within this email, please include the following information: 

Date of positive test 

Date symptoms started and nature of symptoms 

Reading 
Raffle 

This weeks  

winner is 

   Saphora  Well done Darcey 

Wow! Darcey has raised a whopping  £400 by selling 
her  ‘Colour-me-in Christmas charity postcards.’ She is 
donating all the money to The Alzheimer’s Society. We 
could not be more proud of her and her efforts. Well 
done Darcey! Thanks to all who supported her. 

 

 

 

 

 

How lucky we are to be so ap-
preciated by our parents. The 
office Elves delivered all your 
kind gifts today. It took ages! 
The staff were delighted.  

Thank you all so much. 

 

On this, the final day of the most extraordinary term, I 

wanted to express my thanks to you all for the support 

you have shown the school during what has been a very 

challenging time. The children have adapted brilliantly to 

the new routines and I am proud of them all! The staff have shown that they 

are absolutely determined to maintain our learning standards, keep the chil-

dren as safe as possible and focus on the children’s wellbeing. I do think they 

are a very special group of teachers and support staff, I hope they all have a 

well earned break. Thank you Team Kibworth.  

Despite the restrictions still in place we have enjoyed the run up to Christmas 

with all children taking part in a Christmas decoration day, our annual Christ-

mas jumper day, Christmas lunch, the virtual performances and Christmas 

parties. As you are well aware, Covid-19 has not gone away and our vigilance 

in maintaining safety around the school site will continue in January as it has 

done this term. The team here at school wish you all a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year and I look forward to seeing all the children back in 

school on Wednesday 6th January.  

Thank you all so much for 

your generosity.  The total 

raised was £608, that’s 

just amazing!  

  

  

mailto:covid@dsatkibworth.org


Christmas Performances 
Many parents have written this year to thank the school for trying , when-
ever possible, to include as many traditions, as well as creative and fun ac-
tivities whilst ensuring we all remain Covid secure. Today,  everyone who 
has agreed with the conditions, should receive their child’s age phase DVD. 
I had naively thought we would be able to avoid the usual battle for hall 
space but this has not been the case! Filming groups of children in Covid 
bubbes has certainly meant we needed the expertise of our technicians 
Chloe and Lee. We hope you and your families, especially if you cannot be 
together, enjoy the slightly different Christmas shows.   

  

06.01.2021 - Back to school 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Alexis, Daniel, Alfie, 

Matthew, Alfie and Mya 

  

Year 5 

Mia, Isabelle, Frank, Archie, 

Ethan, Maia 

  

Year 4 

Phoenix and Charlotte 

  

Year 3 

Joshua, Isadora, Millie, 

Finn, Lily, Jayden and 

Harrison 

  

Year 2 

Lola, Sienna, Etta, Henry, 

Darcey, Henry, Theo, 

Alanna and Ruby 

  

Year 1 

Betsy, Alina, Rocco, Ron, 

Samuel and Elodie 

  

Foundation 

Cecily, Jessica, Ameya, 

Chase and Barnaby 

8:40 Surname A-D 

8:45 Surname  E-K 

8:50 Surname L-R 

8:55 Surname S-Z  

WHAT TIME SHOULD 

YOU COME TO 

SCHOOL? 

Leicestershire Police Chief thanks Jason 

Congratulations to Jason whose Christmas card design was chosen By Chief 
Constable Simon Cole to represent the Leicestershire Police Force.  CC Cole  
personally thanked Jason for his support and the patrols he regularly carries 
out in our village. Well done Jason. 

 


